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Steve Reinke <reinke@elltel.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:14 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RE: RIN 3038-AC61.

I am a customer of Interbank FX and Oanda. Please do NOT restrict forex trading to a maximum of 10:1
leverage.

I’m an adult. I know forex trading is risky and I willingly take that risk along with the responsibility for
the consequences. I do NOT need the government to "protect" me by interfering with my free choice to
contract with a company that permits highly leveraged trading.

Thank you for considering my opinion and input.

Steve Reinke
PO Box 170
Thorp, WA 98946-0170


